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September 24, 2019 

Dear Municipality of South Huron 

I am writing to you on behalf of the steering committee for homelessness in South Huron. We 
are interested in hosting a community meeting to address the issues regarding homelessness 
and to offer a chance for members of the community to ask questions and be given more 
information.  

We are expecting a fair amount of people to attend this meeting and we are asking if you can 
donate the use of the recreation hall for this meeting. We are willing to work around any 
scheduling issues, but our hope is to host it on a October 21 at 7 pm.   

We know that you are just as concerned with these issues as we are and we appreciate all the 
support you have given us. If you have any further questions please feel free to reach out to 
me.  

Warm Regards 
 
 
Andrea Loohuizen 
Volunteer Coordinator  
 

 


